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January 27, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Gum Kumar 

Engineer 

ITW Commercial Construction N.A.  

700 High Grove Boulevard 

Glendale Heights, Illinois 60139 

 

Dear Mr. Kumar: 

 

 Subject: Red Head C6+ 

 

        Available information on the subject product has been reviewed by our Research Liaison Committee.  

The Committee has found that your products satisfies the Department’s current Prequalification 

Requirements and recommends that Red Head C6+ be approved for use. This product will be added to the 

2020 Qualified Product List (QPL) for Connecticut Department of Transportation Projects. 

 

        This letter is not an endorsement Red Head C6+ and shall in no way be used for promotional 

purposes, such as for advertisement in a trade magazine, etc. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Leo L. Fontaine, P.E. 

Transportation Principal Engineer 

Engineering Services 

Bureau of Engineering and Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Leo Fontaine:mab 

bcc:  Leo L. Fontaine-Committee Chairman  

       Edgardo D. Block-Andrew J. Mroczkowski  

        Matthew L. Easdon  

       Joseph J. Jazwicz 

       Timothy D. Fields-Bao K. Chuong 

         George C. Santos  

       John R. Giannini 

       Mark F. Makuch 

        Janet L. Mazeau  

        Christopher C. Sherman 
         Andrew Mroczkowski/D:\Users\Mroczkowskiaj\Documents\Red Head C6+.doc 
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